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The ERS’ ICR package for the experimental economic study of Risk Preferences and Demand for Crop Insurance and Cover Crop Programs (RPDCICCP) included two attachments which had previously been approved by the Institutional Review Board (IRB) at the University of Rhode Island: the email used to recruit subjects (Attachment J) and the declaration of informed consent (Attachment F).  In August 2017, the University of Rhode Island IRB instituted a new policy which requires that the head of the laboratory be listed as the official point of contact for the experiment on all IRB approved communications.  As a result, minor revisions were required to both attachments to comply with the new policy.  The revised documents are attached to this memo.    
 
The changes requested to the above mentioned two documents will impose no new burden hours on respondents and no new costs for the project.  The modifications to the text do not modify the disclaimer text or the display of the OMB Control number.      


Attachments:
· Attachment F Consent Form 
· Attachment J Recruitment Message





